
 

 

 

MONROE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT 

803 WASHINGTON STREET 

SPARTA, WISCONSIN 54656 

(608) 269 – 8740 / 269 – 8831 (FAX) 

highways@co.monroe.wi.us 

 
 

     DAVID H. OHNSTAD 
   HIGHWAY COMMISSIONER 

   WILLIAM PIEPER 
   FLEET MANAGER 

   BROOKE ADAMS 
   OFFICE MANAGER 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE    FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

COUNTY HIGHWAY N IN VILLAGE OF OAKDALE CLOSED 
 
 

17 JUNE 2024 

 

A Canadian Pacific Railway project to replace the rail crossing on County Trunk 

Highway (CTH) N, 0.25 miles south of U.S. Highway 12 in the Village of Oakdale, 

started this morning, June 17, 2024 and is scheduled to be completed by Friday, 

June 21st.  CTH N will be closed to through traffic to accommodate the project. 
 

For further information please contact the Monroe County Highway Department 

at (608) 269 - 8740 or via e-mail at highways@co.monroe.wi.us. 

 

### 

mailto:highways@co.monroe.wi.us

